
October 
' Eighteenth 

1922.

Frederic Hudd, Esq.,
C nadian Government Trade Commissioner, 
44 Whitehall Street,
*ew York, w.Y.

I>ear Mr. Hudd : -
I beg to acknowledge receipt of your 

letter of October 16th. /
I was already aware of the plans of 

Yale University in connection with this History 
course. Their action is very much to be commended 
and might very well be followed by other universities 
in the United States and Canada.

I am sorry that I did not see the 
Honourable Sir Sivaswamy Aiyer on Monday. Your 
letter did not arrive until Monday morning and it 
so happened that I was away from the city for the 
day, having left on Sunday night. However, the Vioe- Prinoipai, Dr. Frank Adams, called upon him and I 
think he saw something of the University.

Yours faithflilly.

Principal


